
Zetland  Primary School – Lockdown Risk Assessment Review March 21  
  
  
The lockdown risk assessment has been reviewed to incorporate interim procedures 
implemented to include measures taken to address the risk of coronavirus and Covid 
19.  
  
These measures are to align and work alongside the current lockdown procedures.  
  
For the duration of the coronavirus procedures, internal classroom doors may be 
wedged open to facilitate the free movement throughout the school and reduce the 
risk of cross contamination from door handles etc.  
  
All door wedges must be removed and all doors closed if the room is unoccupied for 
any period of time.  
  
In the event of the lockdown alarm sounding, all staff, visitors and pupils are to stay in 
their allocated area.  
 

Staff should close and secure all doors.  
  
Staff will explain to pupils within their group, the arrangements for responding to a 
Lock down.   
 
 

 


